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February 12, 2013

Secretary to the Commission

Hon. Jeffrey Cohen

Acting Secretary to the Commission

New York State Public Service Commission
Empire State Plaza

Agency Building 3

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Re:  Empire Access —PSC No. 2 Telephone Tariff
Dear Secretary Cohen:

On behalf of Empire Long Distance Corporation dba Empire Access, HPA Consulting
Group, Inc. (HPA) isfiling the enclosed PSC No. 2 Telephone Tariff. Thistariff isfor providing
Local Exchange Services in certain Counties in New Y ork State.

Upon receipt of thistariff filing, please confirm that you arein receipt. Please do not

hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. | can be reached at (585)-461-2560 x122 or via
email at tom.phelps@hpagroup.com.

Sincerely,

%:’A.PQ@»

Thomas G. Phelps
HPA Consulting Group, Inc.

Enclosures
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